
 

November 02, 2022
 
La Kisha Latham
 
RE: PUBLIC RECORDS REQUEST of October 24, 2022., Reference # F032623-102522.
 
Dear La Kisha Latham,
 
This correspondence is in response to the Freedom of Information Act ("FOIA") request received by
the City of Chicago Office of the City Clerk on October 24, 2022. An extension was sought on
October 31, 2022 and we are now timely responding to your request seeking the following:
 
"The City of Chicago Slavery Disclosure Reports from 2002-2011."
 
The Office of the City Clerk has no responsive documents to your request.
 
You have the right to have a denial reviewed by the Public Access Counselor (PAC) at the Office of
the Illinois Attorney General, 500 S. 2nd Street, Springfield, Illinois 62706, (877) 299-3642. You
may also seek judicial review of a denial under 5 ILCS 140/11 of FOIA.
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact my office at
clerkfoia@cityofchicago.org.
 
Sincerely,
 
Steven Peacock
Senior Labor Relations Specialist/FOIA Officer
Office of the City Clerk


